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Joe Costello retires after 
40-years as President; 
Contributions to SLIA 
recognized by former 

governor Daniels.
2014 New Board of 

Directors:

SYLVAN
SYLVAN LAKE IMPROVEMENT ASSOC

The Sylvan Lake Improvement Association Board met this season on April 26, 2014.   
The Annual Meeting will be held Saturday, June 21st starting at 10 a.m.  Presentations 
and updates will be given with a lunch to follow: Pulled pork sandwiches by the Orange 
Township Fire Department and ice cream sundaes by Sundaes on Sylvan.  RSVP to SLIA.

The following is a brief of the issues addressed by the board: 

The Board of Directors accepted the resignation of Joe Costello, as President of the SLIA 
Board.  Our sincere gratitude and heartfelt thanks to Joe for his 40 years of service to the 
Lake Association. Our Sylvan Lake would not be what it is today without Joe’s passion, 
leadership and tremendous efforts. Board Member Carl Grove was elected to the position 
of President term starting immediately. “It’s been fun. We’ve accomplished alot. The new 
president has good people surrounding him!” -Joe Costello

Fireworks –  Fireworks on Sylvan Lake will be held on July 5, 2014 at Dusk.  SLIA will 
provide funds to purchase the fireworks. All donations earmarked with "fireworks" will be 
added to the amount budgeted by the board. 

Weeds – Spraying of weeds on Sylvan will begin as weather permits and as particular 
weeds emerge.  The IDNR and our vendor have mapped out the areas to be sprayed.  This 
can be revised as conditions arise.

Finances – The SLIA Board is committed to funding Weed control, Fireworks, Bingo and 
Maintenance of our Natural and Man-made facilities and is exploring other sources of 
support for our *mission. 

2014 Boat clinic – The Boater's training class will be held again 
this year at the Bingo Hall on June 14th from 9AM - 3PM. 

*The SLIA Board of Directors is committed to our mission “to 
improve and conserve generally the natural beauty and facilities  
for recreation and advance the welfare of Sylvan Lake, to  
cooperate in and contribute to any program designed for the 
sanitation, wildlife conservation, highway improvements, utility 
service and any other move toward our mutual benefits...” 
The SLIA Board of Directors is committed to allocate funds to 
support the mission and goals of the Association.
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